
 

ARE YOUR CONTACT LENSES 
LESS COMFORTABLE AT THE 
END OF THE DAY? 

Clinical Research Opportunity 

The UAB Clinical Eye Research Facility is conducting a clinical 
research study involving an oral supplement that may help 
alleviate symptoms associated with contact lens discomfort.  
 
Subjects will be required to come in for 4 in person visits 
over 6 months and will be compensated up to $140 for 
completion of the study.  
 
Subjects must be 18 or older and have contact lens 
discomfort in order to participate.  

 
The study is being conducted by Dr. Kelly Nichols at UAB School of 
Optometry Clinical Eye Research Facility located in Birmingham, Alabama.  
 
For information, or if you are interested in participating in the study, please 
contact the study coordinator: 

Alexander Kozuch 

Phone: 205-975-3881 or email: Ajkoz47@uab.edu 
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